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 Corps of Engineers at Waco Lake to charge park facility use fees 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas --The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at Waco Lake will begin 

charging a facility fee of $4 per vehicle effective Feb. 1, 2006 at Koehne, Twin Bridges and 

Airport Beach Parks. The facility fee is a comprehensive charge for the use of park facilities 

regardless of the type of activity. Park visitors who use these areas regularly are encouraged 

to purchase the $30.00 Annual Day Use Pass which is good for one year from the month of 

purchase. The Annual Day Use Pass can be obtained at the gate entrances of all Corps of 

Engineers parks. 

 For more information, please contact the Waco Lake Office at (254) 756-5359, or visit 

the Fort Worth District Web Site at www.swf.usace.army.mil . 
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